
From: Kelly Hayden <khayden@gilesengr.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 3:40 PM 
To: Grittner, Paul V - DNR 
Subject: RE: Review of Pershing Plaza Shopping Center (BRRTS # 02-30-582211) 
Attachments: IMG_3341.JPG; IMG_3340.JPG 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

HI Paul 
 
I wanted to send along the photos I have of the garage area west of the former dry cleaners. I only seem 
to have these two photos. Both were taken by standing in front of the overhead garage door and facing 
east  
 
thanks 
 

Kelly M. Hayden 

Project Manager 
 

 

 
N8 W22350 Johnson Dr., Suite A1 
Waukesha, WI 53186-1679 
P: (262) 544-0118 
F: (262) 549-5868 
www.gilesengr.com 
 
This e-mail, including its attachments, contains privileged and confidential information made 

with the fullest expectation of legal protection and made solely for the use of the intended 

recipient.  As unintended recipient, you are notified that copying, distribution/dissemination, 

or action taken relating to the e-mail’s content is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you 

received this e-mail in error, please notify Giles Engineering Associates, Inc. (Giles), 

permanently delete the original, and destroy printed copies.  If representations are made herein 

concerning matters of a client of Giles, such representations are not those of the client and 

cannot purport to bind them. 

 

From: Grittner, Paul V - DNR <Paul.Grittner@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 4:38 PM 
To: bobreuschlein@gmail.com 
Cc: Kelly Hayden <khayden@gilesengr.com> 
Subject: Review of Pershing Plaza Shopping Center (BRRTS # 02-30-582211) 
 
 
Mr. Robert Reuschlein  



Jomblee, Inc.  
4930 Ascot Lane  
Madison, WI 53711 
 
Subject:   Review of information provided in “Request for Technical Assistance Meeting”  

Pershing Plaza Shopping Center, 7536 Pershing Boulevard, Kenosha 
   DNR BRRTS Activity #: 02-30-582211; FID #: 230007690 

                   
Dear Mr. Reuschlein: 
 
Attached find the Department of Natural Resources’ review of the information provided in the “Request 
for Technical Assistance Meeting” document.  We look forward to discussing this review with your 
environmental consultant next week.  Please contact me at the number or email below if you have any 
questions.  
 
We are committed to service excellence.  
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.  
   
Paul Grittner 

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (414) 405-0764  
paul.grittner@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
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